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WILDERNESS CAMP 2025

NEWSLETTER 2

Dear Young People,
 
We hope you’ve had a good holiday break and are looking forward to
beginning your Study Prep if you haven’t made a start already. Please read
this Newsletter carefully as it contains some important information to take note
of.
 
PREP WORKSHOP 2
Date: Thursday 6 February 2025
Subject: Unravelling the Timing of Paul’s Epistles
Time: 7.30pm
Venue: Woodville Hall
Zoom: This will be live streamed for those interstate/overseas. A Zoom link will
be sent before the event.
 
Please Note: This workshop is going to be a really fun, interactive session as
we work out the timeline of Paul’s life together and discover the clues that
show us when each of his writings was penned. This can give us a broader
perspective in our study of 1 Thessalonians, but also enhance the way we read
much of the New Testament!
We need 10 groups (in person and/or on Zoom) to make this workshop run
effectively, so we encourage everyone to please commit to attending this
Workshop! We have made a big effort to make this work well for Zoom
attendees too.
 
WORKBOOK
The Workbook will be distributed to those who are at Workshop 2, and posted
out as soon as possible to everyone else.
 
WHATSAPP CHANNEL
Wilderness will be using WhatsApp Channels this year to share key
information and reminders to attendees. If you do not check your email
regularly or would like reminders of important Wilderness dates please
subscribe to the Wilderness Channel. Posts are visible from the Updates tab in
your app. We recommend you turn notifications on.
 
Follow the Wilderness Camp Channel on WhatsApp:
https://whatsapp.com/channel/0029VayNLHyEFeXfPtn29f1P
 
This is a new feature on Whatsapp, more info here.
 
MENTOR SESSIONS
Mentor Sessions will be commencing in approximately two weeks. You will
receive a notification from us with your Mentor Couple and their contact
information. If you have not heard from us or your Mentors by 9 February
please reach out. If you are unable to attend on the day you have been
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